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Notice of Hyrum Dam Road Closure 
 
HYRUM, UTAH - Please be advised that the Bureau of Reclamation will be closing the Hyrum 
Dam Road to conduct testing and bore sampling beginning Monday, November 28th through 
Monday, December 5th.  Please refer to the map below to see where the road will be closed. 
People will have access to their homes, but will not be able to drive, walk or bike on the road 
over the dam. 

If you have any questions as to how this closure will affect you, please feel free to reach out to 
Kurt Lindley (Hyrum Dam Tender) at 435-512-6658, Cache County Road Division at 435-755-
1569 or Hyrum City at 435-213-7200. 
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